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Dear Mr. Dean:

Thank you for your letter expressing appreciation
for the splendid job performed by Lieutenant General
Elwood R. Quesada as commander of Joint Task Force Three.

I am happy to learn of the high esteem which the
Atomic Energy Commission holds for General Quesada and
his leadership in the conduct of Operation GREENHOUSE.

Your letter is being forwarded to the Secretary of
the Air Force for his information and inclusion in
General Quesada's records. I am also making known to
General Quesada your appreciation of his capable per-
formance.

With best regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

ACTING SECRETARY.

Honorable Gordon Dean

Chairman, U. S. Atomic
Energy Commission
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